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Subject:                                     FW: 5003 Morse Road - possible development of 251 Apartment Complex
 

From: Patricia Nelson
Sent: Sunday, August 21, 2022 5:53:48 PM
To: Michael Tamarkin <michael.tamarkin@gahanna.gov>
Subject: 5003 Morse Road - possible development of 251 Apartment Complex
 

 
 
I live at in Windward Trace Condos which is just south of 5003 Morse Road.  I love Windward Trace condo complex, 
  I like seeing the deer, squirrels, birds and bunny.   
 

 I just received a notice that you are planning to vote on zoning change for 5003 Morse Road which is right North of Windward Trace.

I am worried that if you go ahead with this zoning change, we will have security issues since we won’t know if the people coming into our development are supposed to be here.
 
I will miss the trees that will be taken down in order to put up this apartment complex. You will be chasing away all the deer, squirrels, birds, turkey vultures and bunnies.
 
I am worried about the noise and dust the construction will make .and if the apartments are higher than our condos then everyone see into our complex to see what we are doing.
 
What about traffic on Morse Road, it is already busy, this will make it worse.
 
I don't agree with zoning change from one family to multi-family development  
 
Patti Nelson
 
 

mailto:michael.tamarkin@gahanna.gov



